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General Membership Meet-

ings: 1st Thursday of each 

month 7:30 PM Business, 8:30 

PM Social at the Parish Center 

of Our Lady of Light Catholic 

Community. 

 From the Grand Knight: 

 

 

 

 

 

Brothers, 

  We have finished the busiest 

part of our fraternal year, and 

have just two important events 

to finish. 

  On April 11th we are having 

our annual Clergy Appreciation 

dinner. Because of the Easter  

holiday, we were not able to 

sell tickets outside of church 

this past weekend. They are 

available at the church office, 

and will be available at the 

door on Saturday. We will also 

be having the parish art show 

at the dinner. Please come and 

attend to show our apprecia-

tion to Father Hugh and Father 

Tony, along with our deacons 

for all the work they perform 

for our benefit. 

  On the 18th we will be hav-

ing our annual golf outing. It 

will be held at Old Corkscrew 

Golf Course. and will have a 

1PM shotgun start. This is 

probably the best course in SW 

Florida, and the dinner after-

wards will be as great as it was 

last year. Applications can be 

found at church, and can be 

turned in at the church office. 

   

The easter egg hunt for the 

parish children was held 

this past Saturday, and the 

Parish Ladies Society, and 

kids from the parish youth 

group did their usual-

ly fabulous job. Every year 

this event becomes better 

and better because of their 

work. 

  Our business meeting will 

be this Thursday, April 9th, 

at the parish social hall, so 

please attend. We will be 

forming our nomination 

committee, and need your 

assistance. Thanking you 

for all you do, 

      Joe Klempka, G.K. 

 

 

Grand Knight: Joe Klempka (267-0093) 

Deputy GK: Jim Golden (454-0897) 

Chancellor: Dave Williams (826-3108) 

Recorder: Matthew Gerenday (768-3712) 

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino (561-801-0110) 

Advocate: Vacant 

Warden: Henry Pasterz (728-7524) 

Fin. Secretary: John Scavelli (250-1422) 

Inside Guard:  Don Fiscella (405-7642)  

Outside Guard: Jeff Mass (432-0878) 

Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan (267-7088) 

Trustee 1 Yr  Gary Kroeger (992-1165) 

Trustee 2 Yr.: Jack Ruegg (495-2209) 

Trustee 3 Yr : Chuck Stellwag  
Lecturer: Vacant 

Field Agent: John Uzdilla (267-3444) 

District Deputy Edward Sedillo (267-6608) 

 

Officers for 2014-2015 

Fraternal Year 



 
who will be leaving soon a safe 
trip and we look forward to your 
safe return in the Fall. Brother 
Knights we need to recruit more 
Knights. Who have you asked to 
join the Knights? Don't be afraid 
to ask a friend, neighbor, 
coworker, parishioner, golf bud-
dy, family member, or anyone 
you can think of who might just 
surprise you and say "yes tell me 
more about the Knights" 

  

God Bless 

David Williams 

Chancellor 

 

  

4tlh Degree News. 

 

 A fourth degree Exemplification 

August 15th  Tampa Anyone 

wishing to take their fourth de-

gree we will car poll and make it 

in one day. Or if you want to stay 

up there in a hotel, your choice. 

Liberty Ball June 27th  Would 

like to have a big showing from 

Our Lady of Light for we are the 

larger group of the Assembly 

Please lets help support the 

troops for that is where our pro-

ceeds are going from the  Liberty 

Ball  

Fourth Degree newsletter will be 

out by this coming week for the 

quarter. Please read it will be on 

line on web site and emailed to 

you .Thank you 

 

 Leon Quesnette Faithful Navi-

gator  

 
 

From the Deputy GK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No article from our Deputy 

Grand Knight this month be-

cause he was called out of 

town because of a death in 

the family, please keep Jim 

and his family in your pray-

ers. 

 

 

 

From the Chancellor: 

 
Brother Knights 

Hope you all had a Happy Easter 

and were able to enjoy time with 

your family and friends. I would 

like to thank Joe and Jim for 

bringing Knights together for a 

fun relaxed outing at the Twins 

game. The seats were great and 

they were in the shade which 

made it even better. Season is fi-

nally winding down and a lot has 

been accomplished over the last 

few months. Thank you who vol-

unteered and made everything 

possible again this season. We 

wish all our snowbird Knights  

 

2015 Annual Golf  Tourna-

ment 

 

Our 16th Annual Golf outing at 

Old Corkscrew Golf douse on 

April 18th is need of golfers 

We can take 44 more golfers. 

We need golfers. 

We are very fortunate to have 

such great support from the lo-

cal stores and service people 

here in our area. This charity 

event’s earnings go to Scholar-

ships /aid, food bank needs and 

our outreach program mainly 

for young children and teens in 

our Village of Estero area. 

 The $125.00 fee includes a 

round of golf, cart and an in-

credible carving dinner coupled 

with many contests and prizes. 

Adding up to a really fun time 

for all. 

Golfer Goodie Bag  

Every year we strive to allow 

our gofers to break even or bet-

ter on the cost of the event at 

$125.—right now we have sub-

stantially gone over our target…

we right now have  

For every golfer $214.00 in cou-

pons some $29,000 in value and 

climbing. 

Raffle 

Our raffle now has some 140 

prizes values over $4000-1/3 

increase over last year. 

Hole in Ones - 4 

We again have 4 Hole in Ones . 

One is for $20,000 in cash at 

165 yards, the remaining 3 are 

set at 135 yards and offering 

prizes in golf equipment at 

Golfsmith of $750, $500, and 

$250. 

Contests 

We have a 50-50, a putting con-

test, a challenge to place your 

ball  within the circle for triple  



your bet, Closest to Pin, Closet to 

the line ( distance and accuracy) 

and other typical tournament 

contests.  

So please fill out your form and 

send in your money to the PO  

Box or drop it off at OLOL Par-

ish office between 9AM  and 

2PM. 

 

 

Ed Weil Chairman 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

ASK A FRIEND OR 

NEIGHBOR TO JOIN US 

IN OUR FRATERNITY 

 

 

 

Up coming Events 

 

4/2/2015Business Meeting 

4/18/2015 Golf Tournament 

4/21/2015 First Degree OLOL 

4/26 Buffet Breakfast 

4/30 Planning Meeting 

5/7 Business Meeting 

5/10 Mather’s Day Flowers 

5/17 Corporate Communion 

5/19 First Degree 

5/22-24 State Convention 

5/28 Planning Meeting 

5/31 Duffet Breakfast 

New Knights 

Transfers In: 

None Reported 

New Degrees 

None Reported 

Lost two Brother Knights 

Gordon Edmund Jirak PGK  

born September 5, 1931 in Fort 

Atkinson, IA died Sunday, 

March 22, 2015 at Joanne's 

House at Hope Hospice.  

 No Picture available 

 

 

George Arthur Van Nest 

born June 21, 1934 in Winthrop, 

MA died Wednesday, March 25, 

2015. . 

 

 

Happy Birthday!  

Timothy Freeland 4/1 

Frank Ferlito  4/3 

Edward Trimner 4/3 

Edward Keohane 4/4 

Daniel Kerinuk 4/7 

David Kane  4/8 

Frank McNulty 4/8 

Robert Evans  4/9 

Jerry Martin  4/9 

Michael Conley 4/11 

Kent Schmitt  4/11 

William Lewis  4/12 

Gerald Mcmanus 4/13 

Evelio Perez  4/14 

Wyman Miller  4/21 

Francis Camacho 4/23 

Glenn Christianson 4/30 

Paul Dittus  4/30 

Matthew Gerenday 4/30 

 

 

Please Remember in your 

Prayers our Brother 

Knights and Others in 

need of our prayers: 

 

Bob Haug 

Tony & Patricia Cilluffo 

Gordon Jirak 

Don & Marge Joerger 

Bill Morea 

Tony & Pat Cilluffo 

Ed & Gerry Sedillo 

Anthony Vocaire 

Ed & Shirley Strander 

Phil Moore 

Pat Maley 

George Van Ness 

Norman Colby 

Jim Golden & Family 



In Case of Death 

At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then contact the family and offer sympathy and 

help from the Council.  The Council member contacting the family should ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether the family 

would like the Council to do a rosary service.  If a Mass will be offered the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of con-

dolence to be presented.  Any ceremonial presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy.  If the deceased 

Brother is a 4th Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the Assembly. 

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for addition information and upcoming events 
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Grand Knight: Joseph Klempka            email:  klempkamoparman1@aol.com                          Telephone: (239) 267-0093   
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